STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govermor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

September 30, 2010

Gregory Schmidt
Secretary of the Senate
State Capitol, Room 400
Sacramento, CA 95814

E. Dotson Wilson

Chief Clerk of the State Assembly
State Capitol, Room 3196
Sacramento, CA 95814

Diane F. Boyer-Vine
Legislative Counsel

State Capitol, Room 3021
Sacramento, CA 95814

Transmittal of California Public Utilities Commission Report on the Affordability of Basic
Telephone Service pursuant to Public Utilities Code, amending §739.3 and adding § 275.6
(Statutes of 2008, Chapter 342, Sections 3 and 2, respectively) Pursuant to SB 780

In compliance with the above statute, please find our report to the Legislature entitled, “Affordability of
Basic Telephone Service” September 30, 2010.

Please contact me at (415) 703-3808 or pac@cpuc.ca.gov if you have any questions.

Sincerdly,
7 M ot -
Paul Clanon

Executive Director

cC: Hon. Darrel Steinberg, President pro Tempore, California State Senate
Hon. John Perez, Speaker, California State Assembly
Hon. Alex Padilla, Chair, Senate Committee on Energy, Utilities & Communications
Hon. Steven Bradford, Chair, Assembly Committee on Ultilities & Commerce
Mark Newton, Legislative Analyst’s Office
Kathy Madison, Department of Finance



